
Bill Summary 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1054 

 Version: INT 

 Request No.: 130 

 Author: Sen. Stanley 

 Date: 02/02/2023 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1054 modifies the membership of the Oklahoma Veterans Commission. The measure 

removes the requirement for a certain number of members to be veterans of the Vietnam War 

and Persian Gulf Wars. Additionally, the measure directs the recommending organizations to 

submit a list of persons they determine are qualified to serve on the Commission to the 

Governor. Current law requires such organizations to submit a list of 5 members. The measure 

directs the Governor to announce upcoming openings on the Commission 12 months prior to a 

vacancy. The measure adds several organizations to the list of recommending entities. Such 

entities shall be required to submit a copy of their performance audits and the financial audits to 

the chair of the Senate Veterans and Military Affairs Committee and the chair of the House of 

Representatives Veterans and Military Affairs Committee in addition to the other listed persons 

in current law.  
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